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July 2023 
 
 
Dear Children and Parents in Year 2 from September 2023, 
 
We are really looking forward to welcoming you to Year 2. We have an exciting year ahead! The Year 2 team 

are planning lots of fun learning activities and events throughout the year, including making bread for our 

Great Fire of London topic, a special Times Table Rock Star dress up day just for Year 2, the Christmas 

performance, arts and crafts, learning outdoors and a trip to Drusillas as part of our Costa Rica topic in the 

Summer Term. We will be sending out a year group newsletter each term about our expectations and 

information about the curriculum.  

 

In addition, here is some key information about routines and expectations in Year 2: 

1) WATER-BOTTLE: It is important that children keep hydrated and drink water regularly through the day. 
Please provide your child with a water-bottle and ensure this is clearly named and only ever filled with 
water. 
 
2) LEARNING PACK: We will provide your child with a learning pack containing a pencil, glue stick, scissors, 
ruler, whiteboard and pen and a green pen which they will keep at school.   
 
3) FRUIT: We will continue to provide the children with a piece of fruit at break time.  
 
4) HOME LEARNING: Home learning is set half termly.  Spellings are also set on Thursday and tested on the 
following Thursday.  The children are expected to read regularly and continue to use Numbots. 
 
5) PE KIT: The children are expected to wear their full PE kit to school on PE days. 
 
 

Until then, if you have any questions, please feel free to email info@langshott.surrey.sch.uk or speak to a 

member of the Leadership team. Have a wonderful Summer holiday and we look forward to seeing you 

again in September for a fantastic year together.  

 

Yours sincerely,  
 
The Year 2 Team  
Mrs Patel, Mrs Shevel and Miss Booker 
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